PUBLIC NOTICE
TRUTH ACT COMMUNITY FORUM

The Kern County Board of Supervisors shall hold a community
forum called for by the California Transparent Review of Unjust
Transfers and Holds Act (TRUTH Act) on Tuesday, August 20,
2024, at 9:00 a.m. as part of the regularly scheduled meeting of
the Kern County Board of Supervisors at 1115 Truxtun Avenue,
Bakersfield, in the Board of Supervisors chamber located on the
first floor of the Kern County Administrative Center.

The forum is open to the public and the public will be invited to
provide comment as provided in Government Code §7283.1(d).

Spanish translation services will be provided.

Dated: July 18, 2024
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KATHLEEN KRAUSE
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of Kern, State of California



